
Press Release from the city of Mainz, 8 APRIL 2020 
Courtesy Translation: Nadine Bower, Community Relations 
 

Due to Good Friday on April 10th, 2020, the weekly market will be moved to Thursday, April 9th, 2020. 
The weekly market in Mainz-Bretzenheim will also be moved from Good Friday to Thursday, April 9th, 
2020, so that everyone can stock up on fresh products from the weekly market before Easter. 

https://www.mainz.de/verwaltung-und-
politik/verwaltungsorganisation/pressemeldung.php?showpm=true&pmurl=https://www.mainz.de/new
sdesk/publications/Mainz/181010100000190465.php  

 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

Press release: Recycling yards Budenheim and Mainz-Hechtsheim open on Thursday: Only delivery of 
green garden waste possible! 

Due to the closed recycling yards during the Corona crisis, garden owners in Mainz face the problem of 
not being able to dispose of their garden waste. Therefore, the waste management company of the city 
of Mainz has decided to accept green cutting on the recycling yards again. 

As of Thursday, April 09, 2020, only green cuttings (no other recyclables or waste) will be accepted. It is 
requested to have an ID card at hand to prove the origin of the green cut. 

Acceptance will take place only at the following recycling stations: 

- Budenheim (Schwarzenbergweg 1) between Monday and Friday from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. and on 
Saturday from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

- Süd (Emy-Roeder-Str. 15, Mainz-Hechtsheim) on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday to Saturday from 10 a.m. 
to 5 p.m. and on Wednesday from 8 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

Deliveries from other disposal areas are strictly rejected. 

Upon delivery, the number of vehicles on the yard will be limited in order to maintain the no-contact 
rule. We ask the citizens to comply with the guidelines so that delivery and handling can happen as 
quickly as possible. 

In order to avoid long lines at the recycling yards, the waste disposal company asks that people avoid 
trips to the recycling yards as much as possible until the restoration of "normal operation". 

With this offer, the administration of the city of Mainz would also like to thank their citizens that they 
are following the Corona regulations. 

If you have any questions, please contact the “Abfallberatung” at 06131 / 12 34 56 or via email at 
abfallberatung@stadt.mainz.de  
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